
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 15        24th January 2020  

Upcoming Diary Events 

 
Thursday 6th February  

NSPCC Maths Day  

Friday 14th February  

School closes for Half Term holidays  

Tuesday 25th February  

School opens for Spring 2 Term 

Wednesday 11th March  & Thursday 12th March  

Parents Evening 

 Tuesday 31st March  

Easter Carousel Day 

Thursday 2nd April  

Whole School Easter Celebration Worship @10am - all welcome 

Friday 3rd April  

School closes for Easter holidays @2pm 

  

Friday 1st May  

PTA Springo Bingo with a curry (more details to follow) 

 

 

“Fire, Fire!” 
Learning this Week  
  

Class 2 have really enjoyed learning about both the 

Great Fire of London and another significant historical 

event, The Gunpowder Plot. They are all very 

knowledgeable through work we have completed in both 

History and English lessons. 

 

In Maths we have played games and looked at properties 

of 2D and 3D shapes. We are getting quite proficient at 

knowing how many vertices, faces and edges each 3D 

shape has.  

 

In RE we read a story about the special friends of 

Jesus, his disciples, and how Jesus showed the disciples 

how to have faith in him.   

 

In Science we have learnt how a shadow is formed and 

looked at lots of different sources of light and 

discussed objects like mirrors being reflective rather 

than a source of light  

 
 

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Alexie 

Curriculum Award Certificate – William 

 

 

                                 

                              

 

Polite Reminders 

Reading   

Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a 

book with your child. 

Please sign your child’s diary when you hear them read. 

Water Bottles  

Please ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle to 

school every day labelled with their name. 

Open Door  

Monday 3.20-3.40pm   if you wish to discuss your child’s 

progress or see their work. 

PE Lessons  

Monday & Friday 

Please bring PE kits and pumps to school for PE lessons. 

 

 

 

 Year 6 were completely overwhelmed with the 

whole school support for our 'Compassion Cake 

Sale' this week.  Thank you so much to everyone 

who bought a cake and/or sent in a donation.  We 

raised a massive £184 which is enough to Sponsor 

a child for 6 months!  Once again, the children and 

parents at Lea Endowed have shown how we can 

love and care for others with compassion and 

kindness, just as Jesus intended. We will keep you 

updated with our Sponsorship when we have 

further details and we hope to do another 

fundraiser in the Summer Term.   

Thank you again 
https://www.compassion.com/ 
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